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Auburn City Council 
Regular Weekly Business Meeting 

Wednesday October 30, 2013 6 P.M. 
CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

Minutes 

The regular meeting of the Auburn City Council was called to order at 6:00PM in City Council 

Chambers, 24 South St. Auburn N.Y. by Mayor Michael Quill. 

 

Roll Call   
The Deputy Clerk Called the roll. Councilor Graney, Camardo, Smith, Ruzicka and Mayor Quill, 

present.  

 

City Staff Present: 

City Manager      Doug Selby 

Corporation Counsel    John Rossi 

Deputy City Clerk    Coleen LaMay 

Superintendent of Engineering Services  William Lupien  

Director of Capital Projects & Grants  Christina Selvek  

Planning & Community Dev. Manager Jenny Haines  

Supervisor of Public Works    Mike Talbot  

 

Mayor Quill led the Pledge of Allegiance and asked for a Moment of Silence. 
 

Public to be Heard – 

 

Justin Huffman 127 Genesee St. spoke regarding last week’s meeting where he felt not only he 

but the office he works for was personally attacked by some employees and believes it needs to 

be addressed. 

 

Norm Davis N. Division St. asked the citizens of Auburn if they could help the Salvation Army 

out with supplies for this year’s Thanksgiving.  

 

Tim Lattimore, South St. wanted to compliment this year’s candidates that have participated in 

this year’s election cycle. He also spoke about attending the ground breaking sewer/water project 

in Aurelius and how he hopes to expand our infrastructure and grow.  

 

Dave Arnold 29 Logan St. spoke to council and asked them if when addressing city employees, 

the City Manager, and Department heads if they could address them with more respect than what 

they have been getting lately.   

 

David Newert 14 Beach Ave spoke to council regarding Auburn’s Fire Department.  

 

Meeting Minutes: Meeting minutes for October 10, 2013- Approved unanimously 

 

Presentations and Proclamations – None 
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Public Announcements – None 

 

City Manager’s Report - Mr. Selby reported on the following: 

 

Mr. Selby reported to council that on November 7
th

 at 4PM there would be a ribbon cutting for 

the rededication of York St. 

 

Presentation of Petition and Communications – None 

 

State Environmental Quality Review Act Resolutions - None 

 

Ordinances -   None 

 

Resolutions –  

 

Land Sale Resolution #125 of 2013 authorizing the sale of 6 Franklin Street. Councilor Graney, 

Camardo, Smith, Ruzicka and Mayor Quill, AYE. CARRIED. 

 

Land Sale Resolution #126 of 2013 authorizing the sale of a parcel of land fronting on Osborne 

Street. Councilor Graney, Camardo, Smith, Ruzicka and Mayor Quill, AYE. CARRIED. 

 

Local Law- None 

 

Tabled Legislation- None 

 

Other Business 

 

Re-Organization Discussion-Doug Selby 

 

Councilor Camardo asked that they put this discussion on hold for at least a week or more due to 

getting job descriptions from the Planning Department just before the meeting and he would like 

to do some research on the job descriptions given. Council agreed.  

 

Landfill Update-Mike Talbot 

 

Mr. Talbot updated council on visiting Camillus C& D Landfill and discussed the City’s current 

landfill situation. Council discussed.  

 

Tapestry Report-Doug Selby 

 

Mr. Selby gave a presentation on the City’s current demographics and a survey that was done by 

a company called ESRI on the City of Auburn. Council discussed.  

 

Recap: The Deputy City Clerk read.  

Adjournment -    Council adjourned at 7:30PM.  


